Engineering Department
City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601-3396
(608)789-7505
Fax (608)789-8184

MEMORANDUM
To: Finance Department
cc: Teri Lehrke — City Clerk
From: Bernard Lenz, Asst. City Engr.

Date: 11-09-2017
Subject:  Final Water Main Assessments: 22" Street between Jackson and
Johnson

Attached find the FINAL ASSESSMENTS to properties for construction of
watermain performed in 2017.

The original assessment estimates were adopted by the Council on April 13",
2017 (Resolution File # 17-0275).

Final assessment amounts are the same or less than original assessment
amounts in all cases; thus final assessments do not need to go thru Council
again,

Please process for payment as necessary. If you have any questions, please
contact me at 789-7364, Thank You.




